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Dr. Michael Ho.ler, a native of Elizabeth City, North Carolina, a product of the Elizabeth 
City Pasquotank Public School System and a man of humble beginnings, hard work and 
progressive thinking. Dr. Ho.ler completed his post secondary education at Elizabeth City 
State University, with a Bachelor’s of Science in Biology, and an accompanying minor in 
Chemistry. Following his tenure at ECSU, Dr. Ho.ler matriculated through Florida 
Agricultural and Mechanical University College of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences, 
graduation in 2015 with a Doctor of Pharmacy. 

Dr. Ho.ler does not strive to be a perfect leader, but a servant leader, cultivating growth 
and prioritizing the wellbeing of the community as a whole. Dr. Ho.ler intends to increase 
awareness of the board’s purpose as well the importance of the board’s actions.  Serving 
as a member of the North Carolina Board of Pharmacy, Dr. Ho.ler would bring an open and 
encompassing perspective. A fresh outlook that is relatable to pharmacists in various 
capacities, from those newly embarking upon their journey, to those trailblazing the field of 
pharmacy, and those that are leading pharmacist alike.  

 Dr. Ho.ler has served as a member of the Omega Psi Phi, Fraternity Incorporated since 
2008, prioritizing  scholarship, service, character and perseverance. Dr. Ho.ler continues 
to push the needle, further impacting his community, with his Non-Profit Organization, Stay 
Ready Foundation. An organization whose mission is to provide youth and adults alike with 
essential tools to better themselves, propelling them into a brighter tomorrow.  

Dr. Ho.ler currently resides in Elizabeth City, North Carolina, as he passionately serves the 
great state of North Carolina on a community level as a retail pharmacist, as well as on a 
broader scale as a clinical pharmacist for Elevance Health. He takes pride in serving his 
immediate community of Elizabeth City, as well as the greater North Carolina area.  Given 
the opportunity to serve as a member of Board of Pharmacy, Dr. Ho.ler will surpass the 
benchmark set, exceeding expectations to ensure that both pharmacists and the 
community receive the service that they deserve.  

 


